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NOTICE OF PUBLIC INPUT MEETING AND  

REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 
2025-2029 Consolidated Plan and 2025 Annual Action Plan 

 
July 3, 2025 
 
The City of Yakima Office of Neighborhood Development Services (ONDS) will hold a public 
hearing on the proposed five-year Consolidated Plan (2025-2029) and the 2025 Annual Action Plan 
at the City Council meeting on August 4, 2025. The meeting will take place in the City Hall Council 
Chambers (129 N 2nd St, Yakima, WA 98901); public hearings begin at 6:00 p.m.  
 
The written comment period for public input on the proposed plans will begin July 3, 2025, and end 
on August 4, 2025. Any and all written comments to be considered as public input must be mailed to 
the Office of Neighborhood Development Services, 112 S 8th St, Yakima, WA 98901, or emailed to 
ask.planning@yakimawa.gov (include in the subject line, “2025-2029 Consolidated Plan and 2025 
Annual Action Plan”). 
 
Input is requested from city residents regarding affordable housing, community development, and 
other current or proposed activities. Low- and moderate-income citizens are strongly encouraged to 
attend the hearing and/or provide written comment. 
 
The drafts of the Consolidated Plan and 2025 Annual Action Plan are available online 
(https://www.yakimawa.gov/services/neighborhood-development-services/) and a copy may be 
obtained at the Office of Neighborhood Development Services, 112 S 8th St, Yakima, WA 98901 
during business hours.  
 
Request for assistance under the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, Spanish 
translation, or other services needed at the Public Hearing can be made in advance by contacting 
ONDS. 
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